
NEWS FROM THE HOUSE OF ST ANGELA, LE GREZZE 
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1 November: Don Michele, the deacon of our parish, 

visited the casa with some students from the United 

States. 
 

 

 

 
 

****** 

5 November: we continued with our monthly meetings of the Friends of Saint Angela. 
 

          
 

****** 

24 November: a group of teachers and students from the “Ursuline Academy” Wilmington, 

Delaware, United States, visited the house of Saint Angela during a tour of Italy: Roma, Assisi and 

Florence, before coming to Desenzano, Salò and Brescia. 

 



25 November: 

The celebration of the foundation of the 

Company this year included a visit to the 

Queriniana Library where there are several 

documents from the early years of the 

Company. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

A blessed Advent to all! 

 

Sisters Armida and Patrizia 


